
Maryland Correctional Enterprises is proud 
to announce that it has received 100% 
compliance for the American Correctional 
Association accreditation program. MCE first 
achieved accreditation in 2010 and has since 
received re-accreditation in 2012, 2015, and 
2019 earning a perfect score each year.

Receiving national accreditation allows 
MCE to continue to improve our systems 
and processes to enhance both our product 
and service quality.  Accreditation verifies 
that MCE operates at the highest levels of 
professionalism and standards of care for our 
inmate workers and employees.

To receive re-accreditation, MCE had 
to undergo an ACA audit that assessed 
administrative protocols, institutional 
operations and inmate programs. It also 
assesses additional safety issues that may 
affect both staff and inmate workers. 

Maryland Correctional Enterprises • 7275 Waterloo Road,  Jessup, MD 20794 • 410-540-5400 • www.mce.md.gov

   ACA ACCREDITATION

2010

2012

2015

2019

100% Accreditation 


